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The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) will hold a public meeting and stakeholder 
feedback session during the 2024 Arizona Housing Forum, on Friday, August 23, 2024 from 
1:30 pm to 3:00 pm at the location listed below. 

We-Ko-Pa Casino Resort 
10438 WeKoPa Way 
Fort McDowell, AZ 85264 

 
The session will be used to discuss the administration and implementation for each of the 
following items: 1) the Five‐Year State of Arizona Consolidated Plan, and 2) the 2025‐2026 Low 
Income Housing Tax Credit Qualified Allocation Plan. 

 
For more detailed information please visit: https://housing.az.gov/documents‐links/publications 
and https://housing.az.gov/about/consolidated‐planning‐process. 

 
Visit the 2024 Arizona Housing Forum for event details. (Forum is sold out). 

 
For questions related to the information obtained within this bulletin, please reach out to Keon 
Montgomery, Assistant Deputy Director at: keon.montgomery@azhousing.gov.   
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